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General 

 
� The Water Resources Management Division staff analyses the real-time web page on a daily basis. 

 
Maintenance and Calibration of Instrumentation 

 
� The Datasonde and Minisonde were sent for annual servicing on January 7, 2006.  They were 

returned to Humber River on February 17, 2006.  There is no real-time data for this period of time 
due to this servicing. 
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